
STATE OF WASHINGTON PO Box 47012 
FOREST PRACTICES BOARD Olympia, WA 98504-7012 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF RULE MAKING HEARINGS 
 
March 27, 2012 4 p.m. Spokane Public Library, 906 W. Main, Room 1A, Spokane;  
   509.444.5300 
 
March 29, 2012 6 p.m. Centralia College, 420 W. Walnut, Hanson Board Room, Centralia 
   360.736.9391 
 
 
The Forest Practices Board will hold two public hearings to receive comments on proposed forest 
practices rules affecting Title 222 WAC pertaining to the Forestry Riparian Easement Program 
(FREP). 
  
The proposal will amend chapter 222-21 WAC to modify the FREP rules according to recent 
changes in law. The proposed rules include changes in eligibility and compensation criteria, as well 
as clarifications throughout the chapter including those related to documentation, application, and 
valuation. 
 
The Board will hear oral testimony at the hearings; hard copies of testimonies are appreciated. 
 
Comment deadline is March 30, 2012.  
 
Send written comments to: 
Patricia Anderson, FPB Rules Coordinator 
Department of Natural Resources 
Forest Practices Division 
PO Box 47012 
Olympia, WA 98504-7012 
 
Or 
 
E-mail: forest.practicesboard@dnr.wa.gov 
Fax: 360.902.1428 
 
Assistance for persons with disabilities contact: 
Forest Practices Division 
360.902.1400 or TDD: 360.902.1125 
By March 21, 2012 
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